
 
March 17, 2020 

 
Dear Camp Family, 
 
As we process the events of the last several days, I wanted to inform you of our response to 
COVID-19.  The health and safety of our campers, faculty and staff is always the highest priority 
at Lake James Christian Camp (LJCC).  Global efforts are underway to contain the spread of 
the virus and mitigate its impact.  We are staying abreast of recent developments by monitoring 
and following the recommendations of the Centers for Disease Control (CDC), Indiana State 
Department of Health (ISDH), and the Steuben County Health Department guidelines for 
gatherings and meetings. With the continued spread of the coronavirus disease (COVID-19) 
within the United States, LJCC has reviewed and updated our health related plans and 
procedures and are following all current guidelines.  If you would like a copy of these please 
notify the office.  This is an ongoing and evolving pandemic situation and we ask for your 
patience and prayers as we make decisions concerning all future events.  
 
Please see below for camp event status at LJCC:  
 
Cancelled:  ​Assembly of Christian Women (ACW) March and April Meetings 

        Ladies Retreat (camp sponsored) 
        Lunch at the Lake 

 
Postponed:​  Jr. Faculty Training to May 15-16 

  
As Planned: ​ All Summer Camps 
 
 
Your’s in CHRISTian Camping, 

 
Matt Love 
Executive Director 


